
Quest Academy 

• Backpack 

• 1 five-subject  spiral notebook (please DO NOT buy 

individual notebooks) 

• 8 folders (plastic/polyurethane so they hold up – not 

oversized paper folders) 

• 1 clipboard 

 

 

We are also asking for help providing our classrooms with 

supplies:  

• Colored pencils 

• 3 boxes of Kleenex/Tissue 

• Clorox wipes 

• Hand sanitizer (large bottles) 

• Sandwich or gallon bags that can be closed 

 



 

 

4th Grade Welcome Letter 

Dear 4th Grade Families, 

The 4th grade team looks forward to the upcoming 2018-2019 school year! We 

want this year to be a positive experience for both you and your child. We 

recognize the important role that communication among families, students, and 

staff plays. We believe it is essential to achieve student goals, and we anticipate 

making those connections! 

 

Fourth grade is a time your student will learn more independence, and be able 

to gain greater responsibility as a student and community member. Your 

student will be delving deeper into many topics they have already familiarized 

themselves with in years past. They will also explore many new content areas 

such as pre-algebra, magnetism and electricity, and comparing text to visual 

presentations.  

 

We look forward to creating an environment where students can be themselves 

and learn! Respect, honesty, and kindness will be the keys we use to unlock the 

door to knowledge! 

 

The 4th Grade Team 

 
 

 

 

 


